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September 11, 1951

Mr. R. R. Spurrier

0il Conservation Commission
Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Spurrier:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation of recent date I have
rewritten the Rules pertaining to 0il proration and allocation,
incorporating therein the changes which I believe to be nec-~
essary. I am enclosing two coples on which I have underlined
with red pencil my suggested changes.

I do not presume to be qualified to revise these rules as they
should be. I suggest that you go over my revisions with the
attorney!s for the Commission so that they may be acquainted
with what I have in mind before I come to Santa Fe on next
Wednesday, September 19th. If the changes which I have sug-
gested are in line with what you and the attorney's have in
mind I would suggest that they be read by the attorney at the
hearing, then if necessary I would be glad to answer questions
as to my reasons for these suggestions.

Yours very truly,

WSEW TTON COMMISSION
7 ~

A, L; 6rter, Jdr.
Proration Manager
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